## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** End encampment evictions

From: Katie McCrindle

Sent: August 10, 2021 3:26 PM

To: Office of the Mayor < mayor@hamilton.ca >; Wilson, Maureen < Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca >; clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: info@hesn.ca

**Subject:** End encampment evictions

To whom it may concern,

Encampment evictions need to end and safe, affordable housing needs to be provided to every person needing them. I find it atrocious that Council is evicting people from the only place they have to go. Shelters are at max capacity and are difficult/dangerous places to be anyways. Why are there numerous buildings going up in Hamilton and tons of empty places and yet housing can't be provided? Shameful.

Sincerely, Katie McCrindle